
 

Dates may be subject to change - we will give parents as much  
notice as possible. 

 

 

Friday 1st April  Own Clothes Day - Easter Egg Donation 

Monday 4th April  Children’s Easter Bingo 

Friday 8th April   Break for Easter (2pm finish) 

Monday 25th April  Return to school (8.40am) 

 

Look out for updates on our school website stcharlescatholicprimary.com    

or follow us on Twitter @CharlesPrimary 

Holiday dates for the school year can be found on the school website. 

 

 

 

 

St Charles’ Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 

“Love, learn and grow together” 

Headteacher Mrs Rebecca Dean               25th March 2022 

Odd Socks Day 

The children enjoyed wearing odd socks on Friday to          
celebrate diversity. Our children make our school special 
with their unique gifts and talents. We are proud to 
make all our children welcome, important, included,     
encouraged and supported here at St Charles’.  The  
children enjoyed a range of activities to celebrate Odd 
Socks Day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who brought in 

old clothes. We managed to collect 

240kg of clothing for Cash for Kids. 

 

Attendance 
Can you be an attendance HERO? 

All children who have 100%          
attendance in the last two weeks 

(from 28th March to 8th April), will 
automatically be entered in to a raffle. 

There will be lots of lovely prizes. 

Exceptional circumstances such as     
medical appointments will be considered.  

You’ve got to be in it to win it!      

 

 

 

 

Good luck everyone! 



 

Class 

Attendance & lates 
for the WB 
25/03/22 

WHOLE 

SCHOOL 

90.96% 

 25 lates 

Reception 90.00% 

  2 lates 

Year 1 94.19% 

   9 lates 

Year 2 88.00% 

   4 lates 

Year 3  92.08% 

3 lates 

Year 4 89.86% 

  2 lates 

Year 5 88.15% 

 2 lates 

Year 6 94.00% 

3 lates 

Times Tables Rock Stars 

Year 1 Yoong Yen 10,230 

Year 2 Ruben 104,003 

Year 3 Alan 409,222 

Year 4 Oliver W 244,308 

Year 5 Hughie 424,535 

Year 6 Shen 73,248 

Top of the classes 

Well done Year 1 - are the highest  

attainers this week 

They will get their 15 minute disco on 

Monday. 

Top Doodlers 

Well done to our all time top 
doodlers 

Year 1 

Darcie T, Yoong Yhen, Lucas  

Year 2 

Charlie, Evie, Jake, Orlaith, Reilly 

Year 3 

Alan, Noah, Vincent,  

Year 4 

Ben, Josh P, Leighton, Rico, Thomas B 

Year 5 

Archie, Hughie, Lilly SJ, Luiza, Ruairi, Chen 

Year 6  

Amelia, Freya, Joe, Kyle, Luke, Tilly, Shen 

 

Pupil of the Week 

We are extremely proud of all our 
children, however the staff are 
tasked with choosing just one child 
each work who has stood out amongst the others 
to receive a special award.  

Well done to all our winners. 

School Ties 

Wearing a school tie is part of our school uniform policy 

and part of our school identify.  

Please  ensure that your child is wearing a tie. We have 

given out all of our spare ties.  If your child needs a tie, you 

can purchase 2 different types of ties via Parentpay. The 

cost is £6.00 An infant tie is an elasticated tie and the jun-

ior tie is a  traditional type. Adults in school will continue 

to ask the children where their tie is.  

Please continue to support us by ensuring the children 

have the correct uniform. 

Class Pupil of the Week 

25th March 

Reception Ayaz 

Year 1 Darcie M 

Year 2 Saxon 

Year 3 Harley 

Year 4 Josh P 

Year 5 Milah 

Year 6 Liam 

Easter Bingo 

Monday 4th April 

The children will be 
playing Bingo within 
their class, this is 
open to all our children. £2.50 a ticket   
including games of  Bingo, hot dog, drink 
and sweets.  

 

Please bring money in an envelope with 
your child’s name.  

 

Children must be collected by an 
adult 

Reception Hall 4.30pm 

Year 1 & 2 Side Gate 4.30pm 

Year 3& 4 Hall 4.30pm 

Year 5&6 4.30pm Front entrance 

Easter Raffle 

Easter  Raffle— £1 for a strip of 5 tickets (lots of  

prizes including hampers, toys and games). 

Sweets in a jar— 50p a guess  

If you would like to take part in the raffle, please 

send your child into school with money in an enve-

lope, with your child’s name and class. Everyone can 

join in the raffle.   

The raffle will be drawn on Thursday 7th April. 

 

Well done! 

Well done Josh in Year 4 for 
raising £63.50 on the “Guess 

How Many Sweets”.  


